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MEMORANDUM

To:

Takashi Tada, Planning Administrator
From:

Thomas D. Orcutt, Water Superintendent

Subject:
797 Boston Road – Age Restricted Housing
Date:

February 29, 2024
Takashi,

I have reviewed the plans for the proposed Preliminary Plans for 797 Boston Road – Age Restricted Housing and offer the following comments for your Board’s consideration:

The proposed development shall install an 8” water main into the project site with a tapping sleeve and valve to be located on 12” water main on Forge Village Road. A fire hydrant shall be located on the site as approved by the Fire Chief. The fire suppression lines and the domestic water service lines shall be separate water connections to each building. Each building shall separately meter each dwelling unit in a common utility room. One irrigation meter shall be installed in each building for irrigation purposes unless an irrigation well is being proposed and constructed. All water connection fees shall be paid for at the time the Building Permit Application is filed.
All materials utilized for the project must comply with the latest revisions of the Groton Water Department’s Rules and Regulations.
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